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Comments:   With regards to NVT #61177 I agree with CBMBA's stance on all trail additions and/or realignments.

As a 20+ year Mt biker in the north valley I have seen a vast improvement in the trail system largely due to the

efforts of CBMBA. Their ability to conceive and execute trail routes is excellent due to their very experienced and

knowledgeable staff.  They know what they are doing.

 

  In general I am most in favor of linking existing trails and having trails that enable me to go places without

having to ride on our very dusty summer roads.  Any moves in those directions only improves the MB experience

in the upper valley.

 

Thanks for your consideration


